
Dear Gary,   

My name is Jacob Vadakkedathu and I am a resident of Nicholls. I am one of the Liberal candidates 
for the electorate of Yerrabi in the upcoming ACT election in October. I have previously attended the 
community forums organised by CNRG in 2018 in relation to the Gold Creek Country Club Golf 
course. In response to your letter seeking my stand on the Golf course issue, I would like to state the 
following:  

1. I strongly support the protection of existing pristine green spaces in Canberra from 
development by developers;  

2. I oppose redevelopment of any part of the Gold Creek Golf Course and its 
surrounding green space, and  

3. I would strongly object if an Application to amend the current Purpose Clause in the 
Gold Creek Country Club Lease and/or to amend the zoning of the Block & Sections 
encompassing the Gold Creek Golf Course and its surrounding green space were to 
come before the Legislative Assembly.  

 

I thank you for your keen interest in taking the lead on this matter and appreciate you and the CNRG 
Team’s efforts on this issue.  

 

Best wishes  

Jacob Vadakkedathu  
Liberal candidate for Yerrabi 


